
 

 

Bulletin 

Congratulations to Tyron Shandley who 
has been offered a motor mechanic 

apprenticeship at Blood Toyota.  
 

Tyron commenced his VET Certificate in 
Automotive in Year 10 and completed it at 

the end of Year 11 2020.   
 

In 2021 while studying Year 12 Tyron was 
offered  a one day a week work placement 

for the whole year to continue gaining 
experience in the field of work he hoped 

to make his career in.  
 

Big news in February 2022 Tyron 
commenced his apprenticeship at Blood 

Toyota.  
 

Thank you to Barrie, General Manager and 
Adam the Service Manager at Blood 

Toyota for your ongoing support of our 
students in the P-TECH Program.  


